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Transmittal No. 3636T, Replacement No. 1 (Related to Transmittal No. 3635T, as modified on November 

26, 2007) 
 
 
Carole Washburn  
Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and 
 Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 
 

RE:  Docket UT-061625: Notice of Tariff Changes for Services Treated as Competitively   
Classified  

 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
This Transmittal is related to Transmittal No. 3635T (as modified on November 26, 2007), a 
filing to move services that will be treated as competitively classified services from its WN U-40 
Exchange and Network Services Tariff to the Exchange and Network Services Catalog posted on 
Qwest’s web site, and to withdraw in their entirety Qwest’s  WN U-39 Advanced 
Communications Service Tariff and WN U-41 Private Line Transport Services Tariff, with all 
services from both of these tariffs moving to catalogs posted on Qwest’s web site.  In this 
Transmittal, at Commission Staff’s request, Qwest Corporation is providing for informational 
purposes only replacement pages for changes to the three catalogs to which services are moving. 
 
If you have questions concerning this filing, please contact Mark Reynolds on (360) 345-1568. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mark Reynolds 
 
Attachments 


